
RICHARDSON BAY REGIONAL AGENCY 

ITEM 6 1.2 
 

STAFF REPORT 

 
For the meeting of May 12, 2022 
 
To:  Board of Directors 

From:  Jim Malcolm, Harbormaster 

Subject:  Harbormaster’s Report 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  

Receive and file 

 

Reporting Period April 1, 2022 Through May 6, 2022 
 
 
Vessel metrics.  
 

67 Number of vessels in anchorage excluding transient vessels 
 

0 Number of transient vessels in anchorage 
4 Number of floating homes 
71 Total Number of vessels, transient vessels and floating homes as of May 6, 2022 
56 Number of vessels inside the Eel Grass Protection zone 

 
Significant events: 
 
One vessel from the safe and seaworthy program went adrift this month and landed on the 
Belvedere shoreline.  Vessel owner was able to remove the vessel on high tide and was placed 
back on the anchorage.  
 
No new vessels on the anchorage this month. Efforts continue to work with vessel owners and 
occupants to reduce the number of unoccupied “extra” vessels on the anchorage.  
 
Continued coordination with Marin County Sheriff Marine Patrol, and new coordination efforts 
with Marin County Code enforcement took place this month discovering pathways toward 
effective anchorage management and vessel/ floating home removal.  
     


